
Zone G6 Council Meeting 

Sunday September 18, 2022 

Branch 616 West Carleton 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 11:05 by Chair Peter Schaffer. 

2. The meeting was declared open for business by Commander Rob  Madore. 

4. Moved by George Wood, seconded by Stan Lasenba to adopt the agenda and permit deviations.    

 Carried. 

5. Zone Commander, Rob Madore welcomed us to Zone Council and thanked everyone for 

 attending. 

6. Branch 616 President, George Dolan, welcomed us to the Good Times Branch. 

7. Moved by George Wood, seconded by Marilyn Devlin  that the Council minutes of March 03. 

 2022 be adopted.  Carried. 

8. There was no business arising from the minutes. 

9. Attendees were:  Rob Madore, Jim Wilson, Robert Atkinson, Elaine Madore, Peter Schaffer, 

 George Dolan, Stan Lasenba, Lorraine Lapensee, Barry Pascoe, George Wood, Wayne Foster, 

 Donna Bell, Bob Day, Darleen Sargeant, Terry Jacobs, Marilyn Devlin, Claire Husson, Norma 

 Melanson and Vic Garrett. 

10. There was no correspondence. 

11. Zone Commander, Rob Madore moved his report (page 2) seconded by Elaine Madore,  carried. 

12. Deputy Zone Commander, Jim Wilson moved his report (page2) seconded by Stan Lasenba, 

 carried. 

13. Zone Treasurer, Claire Husson moved her report (page 3) seconded by Barry Pascoe, carried. 

14. Bursary Chair, George Dolan, moved his report (page 4) seconded by Bob Day, carried. 

15. Zone Sports Chair, Stan Lasenba moved his report (page 5) seconded by George Wood, carried. 

16. Membership Chair, Jim Wilson moved his report (page 6) seconded by Robert Atkinson, carried. 

17. Public Speaking Chair, Lorraine Lapensee moved her report (pages 7,8)) seconded by Barry 

Pascoe, carried. 

18. Ladies Auxiliary, Past Zone G6 Commander Marilyn Devlin and Zone G6 Commander, Elaine 

Madore presented their reports (page 9), seconded by Sandy Maher, carried.  

 

   

 

LUNCH BREAK 

 

 

 

 

 



    19. President Br. 95, Wayne Foster moved his report (page 11) seconded by George Wood, carried. 

29. President Br. 174, Donna Bell moved her report (page 12) seconded by Vic Garrett, carried. 

30. President Br. 192, Peter Schaffer moved his report (pages 13,14) seconded by George Wood, 

 carried. 

31. President Br, 240, Rob Madore moved his report (page 15) seconded by Barry Pascoe, carried. 

32. President Br. 244, Bob Day moved his report (page 16,17)  seconded by Marilyn Devlin, carried. 

33. President Br. 395, Darleen Sargeant moved her report (page 18) seconded by Robert Atkinson, 

 carried. 

34. President Br. 616, George Dolan moved his report (page 19) seconded by Barry Pascoe carried. 

35. President Br. 638, Terry Jacobs moved the report of William Molnar (page 20) seconded by 

 Darleen Sargeant  carried. 

 

 Guest Speaker – Tyrone Seeley, District G Deputy Commander  

 Report attached to minutes 
 
Date of Branch Inspections: 
 Branch 95 Smiths Falls  Tuesday, September 20  7 pm 
 Branch 174 Arnprior   Sunday, October 9   1 pm 
 Branch 192 Carleton Place  Wednesday, October 19  7 pm 
 Branch 240 Almonte   Tuesday, October 18  7 pm 
 Branch 244 Perth-Upon-Tay  Friday, October 28  1 pm (to confirm time) 
 Branch 395 Lanark   Tuesday, October 25  7 pm 
 Branch 616 West Carleton  Wednesday, October 5  7 pm 
 Branch 638 Kanata   to confirm when President returns 
  

 
 Next Council 1100 am - Convention Meeting  1230pm  

   Sunday March 12, 2023  

   Branch 240 Almonte 

       
 
  
 
Motion for adjournment by Peter Schaffer, seconded Robert Atkinson.  Carried. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________    _____________  _________________ 

Zone Commander Secretary                                  Chair 
Rob Madore     Claire Husson   Peter Schaffer 
 
 
 



Attachment 
 
 

Notes from District G Commander: 
 

1) Make sure that information used on branch websites or Facebook isn't copyrighted as there is a 
possibility you could be sued. 

 

  
2) Make sure all literature is changed to Gender Neutral for example:  Chairman is now just Chair. 

 

3) The class action lawsuit against Aviva is moving forward, still no change. 
 

4) Ontario Command is working with the ACGO to help branches get more money from their Draws 
and Break open tickets. 

 

5) The amount you can spend for repairs or new projects without reporting to the Housing Committee 
at Ontario Command is raised from $10,000 to $25,000. 

 

6) There will still no internet gambling or Texas hold-em poker allowed in our Branches. 
 

7) Please forward emails from Command to your membership.  This is correspondence and must be 
forwarded to members at your General meetings. 

 

8) Make sure to check the dates on all your branch licenses. 
 

9) The Military Service Recognition Book needs more submissions, if you know of anyone who could 
be in the book have them send it in. 

 

10) Comrades, please follow the chain of command if you have a problem or need a question answered, 
it goes Branch President then to the Zone Commander to the District Commander and if still don't 
have your answer Provincial Command.  Nothing is worse than when Provincial Command comes 
down on a Zone Commander for something not being resolved.  Problem was that the Zone 
Commander knew nothing about the problem because the Branch President went right to Command 
instead of going up the line.  I know that most Zone Commanders have enough on their plates 
without getting command on their backs for not keeping up on the branches problems.  Sorry, its hard 
to help if you don't know that a problem exists so please use the chain to get answers to your 
questions. 

 

Tyrone Seeley 
District G Deputy Commander  
 
 


